
September 25, 2017 

Kentucky'Public Service Commission 
Executive Director 
211 Sower Blvd 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

RE: Case 2017-00368 
New Wireless Facility at 850 State Route 348 East 
Symsonia, KY 42082 

To Whom It May Concern: 

RECEIVED 

SEP 2 8 2017 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I have been alerted to the news that you hope to put a cell phone tower near our address, 1514 New 

Harmony Rd., Benton, Kentucky 42025. My rural location would greatly benefit from this tower. My wife 

and I researched local internet options in our location when we moved in 2013. As long time ATI 

customers, we had hoped to obtain DSL services with your company, but were greatly upset when we 

discovered that you all did not service our location. We researched cable internet and found that 

$15,000 was too great a cost for us to pay for their services. We also used Hughes satellite internet and 

the service was sketchy and expensive. Please, consider this location as one that would be greatly 

appreciated in our area. Our children could benefit a great deal due to the stringent requirements 

school work places on their internet needs. 

Please, put a tower if not in this location, in one that our community benefits. If you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

~M'~ 
Jason Ward 

 




